
Scrabble Report for September 2023 
 
This month we met at Lillian's on the 11th, there were six of us, Lillian, Phil and Judith, Paula 
and Ray and Jeanette. We split into two groups of three for the 1st two games. Judith won 
her 1st game with a score of 204 playing against Lillian and Paula, Paula scored a 7 letter, ( 
SUBDUED ) for 75 points. Phil won his 1st game with a score of 223 and a 7 letter, ( 
FOOLINGS ), which scored 92, playing against Jeanette and Ray. 
We then had a break for tea and coffee a variety of cakes and a delicious Victoria sponge, all 
made by Lillian. 
Refreshed, we started the 2nd round with the two winners of the first games with the next 
highest scorer, ( Ray ) making up that team 
while Paula, Lillian and Jeanette made up the other. 
Paula won her game with a score of 231, including a 7 letter ( RODENTS ). Ray won his 
second game with a score of 334 with two 7 letter words, ( SHOOTER ) and ( CHEATING ) 
scoring 67 and 80 respectively. 
Many thanks to Lillian for letting us meet at hers and for the refreshments. There is no meet 
in October as people will be away. 
Next meet will be Nov.13th at Judith's, please call 01833 650150 if you would like to join our 
happy lot. 
 
Ray Thompson. 
 


